
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 19th May 2023  

Weekly School Attendance 92%  

Best Class Attendance: Year 4 (96%) 

Welsh Phrase of the week: Wyt ti eisiau help? (Would you like help?) 

 

Positive Parenting Sessions 

Thank you to the families who attended this week’s session on ‘Handling Conflict’.  Session 6 – ‘The 

Big Issues’ will be held on Tuesday, 23rd May, 1-3 pm.  Please meet at the school office for 1:00 pm.  

Any Year 3-6 parent/carer wishing to attend the session is  very welcome.  
 
Breakfast Club – Miss D Morris 

Miss Debbie Morris, who works in our Breakfast Club, has been successful in gaining a full time carers 

position, therefore will be leaving her post in Breakfast Club at the end of next week.  We wish her 

luck in her new post.  We will miss her.   
 
Swimming – Year 4 

A reminder that Year 4 pupils will continue swimming sessions on Monday, 22nd May.  Please arrive 

promptly as the bus leaves at 9am.  Please send payment to the school office if you have not already 

done so. 
 
Class Assembly for Families – Year 1 

Year 1 enjoyed performing their Class Assembly about their topic work based on Jack and the 

Beanstalk.  Thank you to Mrs Goodwin and Miss Pierce for organising the assembly with the children.  

We enjoyed listening to the songs and learning about Jack and the Beanstalk. Thank you to families 

for coming to watch. 
 
Tempest Photographers in School 

A reminder that the school photographer will be visiting school next week on Thursday, 25th May to 

take photos of the families in school and individual portraits throughout the day. The Year 6 Leavers’ 

will be having their group photo in the afternoon.  
 
Summary Governor’s Annual Report to Parents 

Your child has brought home the Summary of the Governor’s Annual Report to Parents for 2021-

2022. This report is a report on the previous academic year.  The full report is available upon 

request. 
 
Staff Training Day – Friday, 26th May  

A reminder that next Friday, 26th May will be a staff training day.  School will be closed to pupils.  

Pupils return to school on Monday, 5th June after half term. 
 
Class Assembly for Families - Year 2 

A reminder that Year 2 will be holding their Class Assembly for families next Wednesday, 24th May 

at 9:15 am.  We hope you can join us. 
 

Headteacher’s Award / Star of the Week (Awarded for being a good learner) 
 

Nursery – Harri  Year 3 – Oliver 

Reception - Noah  Year 4 – Anniyah 

Year 1 – Eli   Year 5 – Ella M 

Year 2 – April   Year 6 – Lucas 

 
 
 



Cymro/Cymraes Yr Wythnos – Welsh Speaker of the week 

Llongyfarchiadau pawb! 
 
Meithrin/Nursery – Archer  Blwyddyn 3 – Bella  

Derbyn/Reception – Effie  Blwyddyn 4 – Skyler 

Blwyddyn 1 – Ralph   Blwyddyn 5 – Jexxi 

Blwyddyn 2 – Jenson    Blwyddyn 6 – Zac 
 
Super Sports Star Award 

Congratulations to the children who have been presented with certificates today.  The winners were 

chosen as they have made the most effort and been a good sport in their weekly PE sessions.   

 

Nursery – Parker  Year 3 – Alyssa 

Reception – Brea  Year 4 – Matei 

Year 1 – Maya    Year 5 – Freya 

Year 2 – Jacob  Year 6 – Shae F 

 

 

Safeguarding (Keeping all children safe) is the responsibility of all adults. Everyone has a 

responsibility to keep children and young people safe. 

Have a concern? It needs to be reported to Schools Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Ceren Williams, or Mrs 

Andrea Green. Directly on 01978 820719 or out of school hours on 0845 0533 116 or 999 in an 

emergency. 
 

 


